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Hamilton Dock Proposed  

 

The JMK Group, is to increase its investment in a new 

aparthotel project.   

 

The group has submitted revised planning to Belfast City Council to increase the size of its new 

Hotel at the Titanic Quarter which will be a dual brand with 162 Aloft keys and 94 Residence Inn 

keys by Marriott.  

In addition to this hotel, the JMK Group’s current portfolio of in Ireland includes Holiday Inn 

Dublin Airport, Holiday Inn Express Dublin City Centre, Waterford Marina Hotel, Hampton by 

Hilton Dublin City Centre, opening in April this year. There are two new hotels planned for Cork 

including the Moxy Hotel and Residence Inn by Marriott® Cork City which will open on Cork’s 

Camden Quay in autumn 2023. The group also operates three hotels in the UK: Hampton by 

Hilton London Ealing, Seraphine Hammersmith, and Seraphine Olympia in central London. 



 

John Kajani, Chairman of the JMK Group said, “We have enjoyed great success to date in our 

locations in Dublin, Waterford and the UK. Opening in Belfast is a natural evolution for us, 

particularly as Aloft Hotel and Residence Inn by Marriott.  

 

 

  


